Honorable Mayor and Members of the Hermosa Beach City Council Regular Meeting of November 14, 2006

REQUEST FOR WAIVER OF BANNER PERMIT FEES FOR THE BEACH CITIES TOY DRIVE

Recommendation:

That the City Council waive the \$441 banner fee for the Beach Cities Toy Drive.

Background:

I have attached a request to waive the banner fee for the Beach Cities Toy Drive. The banner is scheduled to be displayed at Pier Avenue & Valley Drive from December 12th through December 25th. The City Council has waived this fee in this past.

Respectfully submitted,

Stepken R. Burn City Manager

Robin Maynard

From: Steve Burrell

Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2006 3:16 PM

To: Susan Blaco
Cc: Robin Maynard

Subject: RE: Beach Cities Toy Drive

Susan, The request to waive the banner fee for the Beach Cities will be included on the agenda for the November 14th meeting. Also we are double checking the schedule. Steve

From: Susan Blaco [mailto:susan.blaco.lzu2@statefarm.com]

Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2006 2:34 PM

To: Steve Burrell

Subject: Beach Cities Toy Drive

Steve:

Would you put the request to waive the banner fee for the Beach Cities Toy Drive on the Consent Calendar for November 21? I think that will most likely be the kick-off date.

Thanks, Susan